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Hello Mariana,

I'm a resident of 2087 Fairview, I'm totally, absolutely not happy and opposition, negative, against this project and
request they stop work as soon as possible, as you are a planner and you will be involved in the future of Class action
lawsuit underway because you are one of the planners to approve this project.

The reason as below,

1) Accommodate an additional 24 apartments, it means an additional 24 families in that building, have you considered
the building facilities and public facilities condition, that is a lot of families and people live in this tiny shoebox
apartment and building, and the public transportation will be destroyed and cannot be a duel with the number of
people increases, Secondly, the car park space, that is not enough for the additional increase of people.

2), The pollution from the construction site, we are residents of 2087, 2091, and 2081 Fairview, and the construction site
produces massive dust and noise every day and they don't do anything to reduce the pollution after communicating with
the developer - Molinaro Group and Fothergill Planning Development Inc. We all suffer a massive disturbing life and
noise-induced hearing loss, and the unacceptable vibration created by the construction site since last year, | can not
imagine this planning application will create horrible vibration and noise by this connection between these buildings. We
are human, we are not robots, and we will feel uncomfortable with them

Please consider our comfort and enjoyment every day in this area, please think about us, The Molinaro Group does not
care about our comfort and enjoyment after meeting with them and they made a very horrible comment about

this. Molinaro Group and Fothergill Planning Development Inc. request me move out of the building and not make any
comment about this, | live here and | enjoy the environment, they should not make these nonsense comments. they
acted the same thing from Canadian government did to First Nation, and Indigenous people, the Canadian government
took their land and kept building things on it and forced and killed them move out of their land. it is such a horrible
history was done by the Canadian government and this happened again in 2071 Fairview Street, to destroy our land and
enjoyment.

3), The traffic planning around the Fairview Street community, Have you ever considered the impact on the surrounding
traffic flow during busy hours, We don't want here become any other traffic jam centre like Toronto Downtown, please
stop this planning and refuse it. No one will be beneficial to this planning except the developer Molinaro, they can sell
more apartments at higher prices and get more profit but they will not share their profit with us, will they share the
profit with you?

Best,
2087 Fairview resident.



